
 

 

28 May 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
  
In addition to the ongoing online support and guidance offered by the Glenlola Collegiate Careers 
Department, pupils in Years 12, 13 and 14 and their parents/guardians can avail of Careers 
support from the NI Careers Service. Attached you will find a flyer from the Careers Service with 
information on when and how you can access this Careers guidance and support remotely from 
home. 
  
Kind regards, 
GCS Careers Department 
 


